21st May, 1958.

B. Maitra, Esq.,

Managing Director,

The Calcutta Chemical Co,.Ltd.,
Calcutta - 29,

Dear Mr. Maitra,

Many thanks for your letter of May 16th. I am
grateful to you for your request, but at the present moment
it is impossible for us to state anything as we do not know
the extent of this year's production. Besides, we have
certain contracts on hand which we must fulfil. We are
however taking every step to increase our plantations and
we hope to have some oil to spare before long.

With kind regards,

Yours very sincerely,

(Dr. S. RCERICH)

Address:

C/o. The Indian Bank Ltd.,
Bangalore Cantonment,
Mysore State, South India,




